
 
 

  

REF/SECY/APRIL/2020                           April 17, 2020       

 

To,                                 To,    

The Secretary,                                           Asst. Vice President, 

BSE Ltd.       National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

25
th

 Floor,                   Exchange Plaza, Plot C/1, G Block 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,                 Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Dalal Street, Fort,                                           Bandra (E), 

MUMBAI – 400 001                  MUMBAI – 400 051 

 

Re.: Company Update w.r.t. COVID‐19 situation 

 

BSE Code: 520059 | NSE Code: MUNJALAU 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

This is further to our letter dated March 30, 2020 wherein we had communicated that 

operations at all our manufacturing facilities in India would remain suspended until 14
th

 April  

2020. 

 

In this regard, we wish to update that in view of the directives issued by the Central 

Government relating to the extension of the countrywide lockdown until May 03, 2020, and 

the need to keep maintaining social distancing, operations at our manufacturing facilities 

in India will continue to remain suspended till further notice. 

 

This is for your information and records please. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For MUNJAL AUTO INDUSTRIES LTD .  

 
 

RAKESH JOHARI 

Company Secretary 

ACS 19153 
 

Email :cs@munjalauto.com 

 

 

 

 

 


